
STANDARD POLICIES AND PROCEDURES

The Council and the Head Administrator must have a productive working relationship to assure successful operation 
of the school. Periodic reviews of the Head Administrator's progress are essential for effective communication. The 
Council will evaluate the Head Administrator on an annual basis and in compliance with New Mexico State Statutes 
and the Public Education Department’s Educational Standards.

The Council and the Head Administrator will mutually agree upon the procedure and criteria used in the evaluation 
process. This process will be reviewed annually prior to the evaluation. Procedures should emphasize confidentiality.


